From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF

Sent: 09 August 2018 10:39
To: Diver, John
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/7112/P

Thank you for the Consultee letter.
We have no comments to make in relation to this application.
Paul Seviour

For and on behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

From: Diver, John <John.Diver @camden.gov.uk>

iini: Tuesdai Auiust 7. 2018 4:38:03 PM

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/7112/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/7112/P
Y 459699
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